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House Bill 824 – Landlord and Tenant – Eviction Data – Collection and Distribution 

 

Position: Favorable  

 

The Maryland REALTORS® supports HB 824 which requires the Judiciary to share 

eviction data with the Department of Housing and Community Development. 

 

The REALTORS® supports the collection of this data and believes that any Maryland 

entity and not just Academic institutions or other state agencies should be able to 

download the information in “open data sets.” 

 

The Maryland REALTORS® recommends a favorable report. 

 

 

For more information contact bill.castelli@mdrealtor.org, 

susan.mitchell@mdrealtor.org, theresa.kuhns@mdrealtor.org; 

lisa.may@mdrealtor.org 

 


